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At CEMEX, your health and safety are our number one priority

We understand that the unprecedented circumstances surrounding the
coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic is of great concern to all of us.

As you can imagine, we're working diligently to address challenges posted
by this pandemic. In order to ensure the most appropriate action steps we
would like to solicit your feedback on our activities and progress.

To gather feedback, we are launching a 5 minute survey for you to openly
and honestly share your thoughts and concerns.

You can do so by following this link:

hitps://www.perceptyx.com/covidl19cemex/dc/?ask pin=1

Or scan this QR code:

SCAN ME

This is optional and completely anonymous. All information will be treated
confidentially and only reported in aggregate to help us identify ways to
improve our communication and handling of the situation.

Thank you in advance




